September 10, 2025

Day 6

Respect Yourself, Respect Others, Respect This Place!!!



Lunch menu: Hot Ham and Cheese,

French Fries and Peaches



Happy Birthday to:

Middle School Announcements:

EMS Ehawk Esports sign-ups are currently open for the next two weeks. Sign up sheet will be in the Middle School office.

DEADLINE FOR SIGN UP IS Sept. 19th FALL/WINTER SEASON GAMES: MARIO KART 8 Deluxe / FORTNITE BATTLE ROYALE

Daily Events:

Wednesday – September 10th (Day 6)

• HS BLT Meeting 3:30 p.m. - Mrs. Benjamin's Room

Thursday – September 11th (Day 1)

- JVR/JV/Varsity Volleyball here against Newell-Fonda 5:30 p.m.
- 7th Grade Volleyball at 4:15 at Sioux Central. PLayers dismissed at 2:50
- 8th Grade Volleyball here at 4:15 at West Elementary Gym

Friday - September 12th (Day 2) - 1:26 Dismissal Teacher Inservice

• V Football at Okoboji High School 7:00 p.m.- Bus leaves at 3:55 p.m.

Saturday - September 13th

• JV/V Cross Country at Ridge View 9:00 a.m. - Bus leaves at 6:10 a.m.



5th Grade

Jace Thomsen Wrigley Wirtz Cora Kilgore

OTH GRADE

Evie Rouse Hank Rouse Preslie Malm

7th Grade

Susie Simonson Cal Soenen Bristol Allen

OTH GRADE

Danny Nelson Stella Bay Sophia Reinders

Announcement:

Pedal with Pete Bike Ride for Cerebral Palsy – Sunday, Sept. 21st at 2:00 PM. Registration will be from 1:30-2:00 PM at The Shores in Emmetsburg. Route for this year will be on the Five Island Trail. This event is organized by the 4-H County Council to help raise money for research for cerebral palsy. All proceeds will go directly to the Pedal with Pete Foundation. They want to invite anyone who can ride a bike to pedal for a cure. The whole route is approximately 8 miles. Refreshments and prizes following the ride.



There is a Lost and Found Table outside of the Middle Office. All clothing, water bottles etc will be placed there. If jewelry, air pods or anything valuable gets turned in then that will be in the office. Please check with Angie.

Once the table is full you will have 2 weeks to claim your items and after two week notice is given all items will be donated to Good Will.

Please let's do our Best to keep track of our personal items this year!!!